December 2018 Booster Meeting Notes

Date: December 3, 2018

Attendance

Mark Cravens, Jeremy Lenihan, Paula Schafer, Craig Janeck, Stephanie Roberts, Larissa Kahle, Zach Keiner, Carolyn Lenz, Dave Stone, Tim Englebrink, Brent Hill, Karen Shea, Amy Nutley, Bill Vincent, Andy Bethea, Linda Pitzer, Erin Spidare, Dana Clendenin, Ed Zeuch, Kathy Jewell, Leigh Mahoney

Opening Prayer

Boys Basketball

- Issues
 - Substitutes should NOT be using subs. Plan accordingly for tournament. Recipe for more problems then solutions
 - Too many assistant coaches standing up should be coaching the kids on the bench
 - "Gym Manager" in our gym, we can ask coaches/parents to leave
- Tournament went well

Girls Basketball

• Tournament - 32 teams signed up, next weekend

Sound System

• Issues with putting back in correct place, locking

Dance Team

• Camp just completed

<u>Uniforms</u>

- 318 uniforms between boys and girls, 55 exchanges
- Ordered additional youth mediums
- Considering adding trying on uniforms at evaluations

New Golf Coordinator

• Bill Vincent

New Coordinators Needed

- Boys volleyball
- Track,
- Girls volleyball

GCCYS League

• Meeting held to discuss changes - GCCYS going to look different, president has stepped down. Restructuring, changes are coming.

Gym Floor

- Needs to be replaced
- Need to generate additional funds at the booster outing
- Create committee to organize how we are going to raise additional money

Closing Prayer

Next Meeting: January 3, 2019